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Comments: I do not support this forest harvest plan. The number of acres proposed for harvest is far too extreme

and will result in a detriment to wildlife and the communities of the Methow Valley. Snags are a critical

component of forest ecosystems and provide a huge supply of food and nesting substrates for wildlife. The soils

of the forests will be harmed, perhaps forever, from the equipment used. I respectfully request a forest plan

revision that drastically reduces the amount of area logged and drastically reduces the yield of timber logged.


